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Contact Details
22 Hackensack Ave Weehawken NJ 07086
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DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION
& PARISH SECRETARY
Christine Smith 
reled@stlweehawken.com

PARISH OFFICE HOURS
Monday through Thursday                         9 AM to  2 PM 

RECURRING EVENTS
Prayer Group - Mondays at 6:30 pm 

in the Parish Center.
AA Meeting - Mondays at 7 pm 

in the Parish Center. 
Coffee Socials- after 10:30am and 

12 noon Masses every Sunday.

Religious Education 
NEWS!

Thank you to the 8th Graders who 
hosted the 10:30 am Mass last 

weekend. The next Family Mass 
is Nov. 18th and will be hosted 

by the Confirmation Class. 

Dear Parishioners,
I'm sure that by now all of you have noticed that there are additional second collections in the 
new envelope cycle.  In my short time here at St. Lawrence, it has come to my attention that 
there have really never been any second collections which benefit our parish directly.  I know 
that we have several second collections regarding the Archdiocesan Assessment and certain 
other "national collections" that go towards certain initiatives mandated by the Archdiocese.  
All of these are very important collections, however, in my previous four assignments, there 
have always been second collections that remain with the parish.  Therefore, I have instituted 
additional second collection envelopes in an effort to bring more revenue into St. Lawrence 
Church.  While I am thoroughly aware that times are tight and that your generosity is absolutely 
superb, the fact remains that we are falling a tad short of our quota.  For this reason, I have added 
such second collections for "Maintenance", "Deficit Reduction" and "Higher Energy Expenses".  
All such collections shall remain entirely with our church.  Unfortunately, our PSE&G bills have 
been high as a result of trying to maintain a comfortable worship space while our liturgies are 
being celebrated - your comfort while in church is very important and it is my duty as Pastor to 
ensure that we can afford to keep our church properly cool during the hot and humid summer 
months, as well as warm during the bitterly cold days of winter.  

While in residence here (since August 1), I have taken drastic measures to reduce our expenditures 
with regards to both the parish center and the rectory, where I reside.  I will be the first to admit 
that I am a bit of a "miser" when it comes to my own comfort level at the parish rectory, as I 
am resolved to keeping expenses as low as possible (mainly, with electricity).  Moreover,I have 
made certain [difficult] changes in personnel in an attempt to save money for all of us.  It is 
my obligation to make sure that every cent donated to St. Lawrence goes towards paying our 
vendors and that your stewardship is never wasted on unnecessary expenses. I am proud to 
announce that "rectory provisions" are at an all-time low and it is my promise to make sure that 
it remains this way.  Furthermore, I am also happy to let all of you know that we have successfully 
trimmed some $90,000 off of our current budget, as compared to the previous budget of the 
2017 fiscal year.  Therefore, it is my belief that we are in much better shape financially than we 
were prior ... all the same, there are always unforeseen expenses concerning such things as snow 
removal and the inevitable repairs that come with properly maintaining the enormous campus 
we all enjoy here.  

With all of this said, I am in no way asking you to place gigantic sums of money into these 
second collection envelopes - in fact, none of you should feel pressured to place ANYTHING into 
these envelopes.  However, if you could consider placing even $5, $3 or even loose change into 
these additional envelopes, I am convinced that this would go a long way towards solidifying 
the financial stability of this wonderful parish here in Weehawken.  

Please know how humbled I am by your generous offerings and how 
committed I remain to serving you with honesty, transparency and 

integrity.  I think that all of you are wonderful and I am very, 
very honored and proud to serve you as Pastor here at St. Lawrence 

Church!  May God bless you and reward you all for your selflessness!    

Love,

Fr. Eric

MESSAGE FROM 
THE PASTOR

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM  
Sundays at 1:30 PM. Please call the Parish Office to 
make arrangements. 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE  
Please call the Parish Office to make arrangements 
as soon as possible to insure time for adequate 
preparation for this Sacrament. Fr. Eric looks 
forward to helping you prepare for your wedding 
day and marriage. 

BLESSING OF YOUR MARRIAGE
If you have been married civilly or in another 
religious tradition, and would like to have your 
marriage blessed in the Roman Catholic Church, 
please speak to Fr Eric for more information. 

Weekly Collection
28th Sunday in Ordinary Time (October 14)
       In-pew donations     	 $3348 

***Please note: Total does not include the Faith Direct   
       online giving. 



WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday                         9:30 AM   g  6 PM 
Sunday                          8 AM (no music)  g  10:30 AM    g   12 PM 

DAILY MASS
Tuesday        Thursday Mass 9:30 AM

Other Daily Masses available in the Deanery:
St Ann
St Francis
St Peter & Paul
OLG
OLG

Monday        Friday
Monday        Friday
Tuesday        Friday
Monday        Friday
Monday        Thursday

7 AM
8 AM

12:10 PM
12:30 PM

7PM

The Weekday Mass also serves as Funeral Mass as needed. 
No Daily Mass on Mondays, Fridays or Saturdays unless a 
funeral is requested.

Currently a portion of our collection is electronic: a simpler, safer and more predictable way 
for our parish to collect your contribution: 

It’s safer than checks or cash. It’s more secure than giving by cash or check, both of which 
can get lost, stolen or mis-tracked. Online gifts through FaithDirect are secure and sent 
directly to the parish’s bank account.

It creates faithful giving: recurring gifts help you make giving a priority. For the parish it 
makes income more predictable, budget planning an easier process and keeps giving 
consistent.

It reduces the administrative burden of the parish financial team. It eliminates the 
printing, mailing, processing and recording of donations of the envelope system. Faith 
Direct allows you to track your donations and access tax statements as any time.

ENROLLMENT 
Creating an account is simple. You can enroll online or by mail, so you can 
give to your church in a way that works best for you.

GIVING OPTIONS
Give to any collection offered by your church; choose your credit/debit 
card or a bank account for payment. Schedule monthly recurring gifts or 
make a one-time gift anytime.

ENROLL ONLINE TODAY AT
WWW.FAITHDIRECT.NET !

Parish Code: NJ670

This Week's Mass Intentions
Saturday,  October 27 
9:30 am              †  Intention of Priest
6:00 pm 	 †  Intention of Priest
Sunday,  October 28 
8:00 am            †  John & Elizabeth Ungaro 
10:30 am	 †  Intention of Priest
12:00 pm  	 †  Elpidio Gregorio
Tuesday,  October  30
9:30 am              † Helen & Joseph McGrath
Wednesday,  October 31
9:30 am              † Intention of Priest
Thursday,  November 1   All Saints Day
9:30 am	  † Deceased Members of 
	       the Lorgan Family 
7:00 pm	  † All Saints Day
Saturday,  November 3 
9:30 am              †  Intention of Priest
6:00 pm 	 †  William and Mary Connolly
Sunday,  November 4 
8:00 am            †  George Edwards 
10:30 am	 †  John Poggi, Sr. 
12:00 pm  	 †  John Manziano  

St Jude Prayer after the Sunday noon Mass

At the conclusion of each Saturday morning 
Mass, there will be Eucharistic Adoration 

for one hour, followed by Benediction.

Mass Schedule

Mass Intentions

Mass intentions are available for future 
Masses.  Parishioners can check the 2018 
Parish Calendar for the availability of a 
Mass Intention before calling the office. 

www.stlweehawken.com
You can check the availability of Mass 
Intentions on our website.  Simply go 
to the 2018 Parish Calendar  and click 
on a particular Mass time. It will diplay 

if there is an Intention set or not. 

Thanksgiving 50/50 Raffle tickets 
can be purchased after all Masses. 
The tickets are $10 per ticket. They will also be sold 

in the Parish Center. The Winner will be selected 
on Thanksgiving Day after the morning Mass. 

Winner need not be present to win. Good luck!

Thanksgiving 50/50 Raffle 

Why Faith Direct is better than envelopes

The Archdiocese of Newark's Office of 
Youth & Young Adult Ministry has once 
again paired up with Regina Tours to offer a 
comprehensive package for World Youth Day!   
Our Office has worked with Regina Tours to 
create Pilgrimages to WYD's in Krakow, Rio de 
Janiero, Sydney and Cologne!   Our Pilgrimage 
is open to all High School/ College Campus 
Ministry Groups, Parish Youth Ministry 
Groups or Young Adults.  

Join Youth and Young Adults from across 
the Archdiocese of Newark for this once in 
a lifetime opportunity as we pilgrimage to 
Panama with Pope Francis in January of 2019! 

For more information, visit:  https://newarkoym.com/wyd2019

REMINDER: Please call the Parish Office 
to request a Sanctuary Candle and/or 

Bread and Wine in memory of a loved one.


